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Dear Parents/Carers, 

         Firstly, we hope you are enjoying the poems our Year 6 children 

created in this year’s Poetry book. Due to the poems we wrote to support the 

National Energy Action charity, we are pleased to say that on Friday 2nd 

February a representative will be coming in to work with our Year 6 classes.   

On this afternoon they will be presenting an assembly to the children with 

regards to the fantastic work they do within our communities, and we would 

love to open this assembly for you to come along and share the poetry your 

children created and learn how it will support families in need. 

After the assembly at 3pm the representative of the NEA 

will be in the MAIN HALL offering information and support 

to anyone that may need it. 

 Don’t forget - The ‘Book of Poetry’ is available for £3.00 – 

if you would like a copy please pay via Arbor (see under the Trips 

section). We hope you enjoy our collection of poems written by children in 

Year 6. 

Yours sincerely 

Year 6 Team 

 


